
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Request For Quotation 

Project No. 2021-34 
Rental of Articulated Tractor Unit for Winter Sidewalk Maintenance 

City of Port Colborne 
 

  
  

Chuck MacLean 
Purchasing Specialist 

City of Port Colborne Web Page: www.portcolborne.ca 

 
 
Electronic submissions will be received at chuck.maclean@portcolborne.ca until 2:00:00 
p.m. local time on: Wednesday, September 22nd, 2021.  

The City of Port Colborne is requesting quotations for the supply of one (1) Articulated 
Tractor Unit c/w attachments for winter sidewalk maintenance on an annual 5-month 
rental agreement commencing November 15, 2021 to April 15, 2022 with possible 
extensions for up to four (4) additional winter seasons. 

Interested bidders are required to respond to Janice Peyton, Executive Administrative 
Assistant to Director of Public Works, at janice.peyton@portcolborne.ca, by email only 
and by no later than Thursday, September 16th at 12:00:00pm. If a response is not 
received by the deadline, no documents will be available to your firm. 
 
The lowest or any bid will not necessarily be accepted. 
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